[Insert Date] 
[Your Name]
[Title/Organization, if applicable]
[Address]
[City, State, ZIP]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]

RE: 	GENERAL HOSPITAL AND WEST CAMPUS STABILIZATION PROJECT

Dear Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors:

As a member of the [insert neighborhood, community, or organization], I am writing to express my strong support for the allocation of $120 million in County funding to move forward with critical stabilization work at the General Hospital and West Campus.
Through recent site assessment efforts, it has become clear that the campus faces seismic vulnerabilities, environmental hazards, aging utilities, and accessibility issues which should be addressed now to promote safety and protect the integrity of the campus. While the County continues to explore a broader vision for the site, this work cannot wait.
As someone who [insert a short personal perspective—e.g., “has lived in this neighborhood for over 20 years,” “works closely with local families,” or “has deep ties to the hospital’s history”], I know how much this campus means to our community. [Optional: Add a specific thought about why this site or its condition matters to you and the people you represent.]
I respectfully urge the Board of Supervisors to authorize funding for this work. Stabilizing the General Hospital and West Campus is a necessary and responsible step.


Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Optional Title/Organization]
